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10/23/2024

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman Street Room 215
Denver CO 80203

Dear Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety,

We are writing in regards to an extension to our mining 112 conversion adequacy review. We
would like to propose an extension to our due date to December 15, This extra time will help us to
accurately change the issues to the original exhibits sent in with our application. Mr. O’Brian has been

helping us through this conversion, unfortunately 30 days is not enough time for him to be able to
properly complete all changes. We appreciate your consideration for this extension of time.

Sincerely,
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Mason and Corie Chamberlain, Owners
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